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Draft Warrnambool Foreshore Framework Plan

Council wants to share with the community the draft Warrnambool Fore-
shore Framework Plan developed following extensive community and 
stakeholder consultation. We’re keen to hear what people think about the 
draft plan.

People can read the plan and have their say online from Monday 15 to Friday 26 July 
2024 at www.yoursaywarrnambool.com.au 

You can also provide feedback in person at a community workshop to be held 
on Wednesday 17 July 2024, 5.30pm – 7pm, in the Reception Room at the 
Civic Centre, 25 Liebig Street, Warrnambool. 

To register interest in attending the community workshop please email 
contact@warrnambool.vic.gov.au or phone 5559 4800. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Council’s City Strategy Team on 5559 
4800 or via email planning@warrnambool.vic.gov.au

Cannon Firing

Advice is given to the citizens of Warrnambool that the Warrnambool Garrison will 
be firing a cannon at 1.30pm, Saturday 6 July 2024. The Garrison Safety Officer 
reserves the right to cancel or alter the time of firing. For enquiries contact Flagstaff 
Hill on phone 5559 4600.


